
Resurfacing

CHEROKEE HEIGHTS ROAD REPAVING

PROBLEM

This collector road services a high volume 
of residential traffic to and from U.S. 231 
and is a connection to Tommy Smith 
Elementary and Merritt Brown Middle 
schools. Cherokee Heights Road from U.S. 
231 to the intersection of Nehi Road was 
recently repaved as part of the Bay County’s 
Fiscal Year 2015 Annual Resurfacing 
Project - Phase 2.

SOLUTION

This project consists of repaving the 
portion of Cherokee Heights Road 
that was not previously repaved. Nehi 
Road will be paved to better serve as 
an alternate route for travelers between 
Callaway and Lynn Haven. 


